
SCHOOL NEWS - 23rd September 2022

Value of the month:

Compassion

School Council

We are delighted to announce our new School

Councillors for this year:

Owls: Harriet

Kestrels: Jaxson and Daniel

Hawks: Freddie and Richard

Eagles: Amelia and Tom

All children were super brave and shared with their

class why they would like to be a councillor. We then

anonymously voted and shared the wonderful news in

assembly this afternoon. Well done to all children

who showed Courage, Compassion, Responsibility and

Resilience during this task. The School Council will be

led by Mrs Ings. The children will meet at least once

every half term to share their ideas on school

matters and help to make decisions for our whole

school community.

Parents’ meetings for Kestrels, Hawks and Eagles

You will notice dates below where you are invited in to

have an informal chat with your child’s class teacher.

This is an opportunity to meet the teachers if you do

not already know them. We will meet as a group in the

hall and share some information regarding your child’s

time in their new year group, for example, routines,

timetable, curriculum and any statutory tests that

take place for them.

Photograph Permission

When your child starts school in Reception, we gain all permissions and medical conditions needed to ensure a

safe journey at school. Due to many of these permissions changing in recent years, we wish to collect your

permission to take photographs of your child again.

Please note that photographs taken are only used within school to celebrate or share successes and

experiences. These are most often used on display boards within school. All platforms used within school, such

as School Spider and Google Classroom, have a high level of security and permissions to ensure adequate

safety.  Please complete the very short survey in School Spider to enable us to organise our years ahead. We

are awaiting 26 responses.  Thank you.



Achievements

Learners of the week:

Barn Owls: Felix for fantastic art work.

Owls: Marlow for making a fantastic mobilo digger.

Kestrels: Claudia for consistently trying her best.

Hawks: Tabitha for showing great determination in Maths.

Eagles: Poppy for working hard in English when writing a story and supporting her peers.

Attendance

Please join us for our attendance meeting on Monday 26th September at 9am, where I will be available for

any questions relating to the importance of attendance and punctuality.

Class: Week beginning 19 September:

Owls 100% - WELL DONE OWLS

Kestrels 98.7%

Hawks 94%

Eagles 91.4%

Dates for your diary:

Monday 26 September - Attendance assembly for all parents 9.15am

Monday 26 September - Kestrels’ Parent Meeting 2.30pm

Tuesday 27 September - Hawks’ Parent Meeting 2.30pm

Wednesday 28 September - Eagles’ Parent Meeting 2.30pm

Tuesday 4 October - Relationships, Sex and Health Workshop for parents 2.30pm

Monday 10 October - Harvest Service in Church 9.15am, all welcome. Donations to The Vale Pantry.

Tuesday 11 to Monday 17 October - Book Fair

Friday 21 October - Break up for half term

Saturday 29 October - Community Jumble Sale in school hall 10am

Monday 31 October - Return to school

Monday 31 October - October - Halloween Disco after school (PTFA event)

Tuesday 1 November - Individual Photos Fraser Portraits, am

Thursday 3 November - Bag2School collection 9.00am

Wednesday 9 November - Whole School Flu Immunisation

16 - 18 November - Year 5 Residential at Leeson House

Friday 18 November - Children in Need fun day

Friday 18 November - Anti Bullying assembly for parents 2.30pm

Thursday 24 November - Family Link Worker, Sandie Brown, available for support for families 9.00am -

12.00pm

Friday 25 November - Church Thanksgiving Service 9.15am, all welcome

Saturday 3 December - Christmas Fayre 11am  - 2pm (PTFA event)

Monday 5 December - Christingle Service in Church 2.30pm, all welcome

Tuesday 6 December - Christmas Nativity Dress Rehearsal for school and grandparents 2.00pm

Wednesday 7 December - KS1 & EYFS Christmas Nativity for parents 4.00pm

Thursday 8 December - Christmas Jumper Day

Friday 9 December -  KS1 & EYFS Christmas Nativity for parents 9.30am

Wednesday 14 December - LFL Christmas Lunch

Wednesday 14 December - Open afternoon 1.30pm



Wednesday 14 December - Parents’ evening 3.15pm

Friday 16 December - Last day of the autumn term

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Waring and all staff at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School.


